
Daily Bulletin for Tuesday, November 1st, 2022

Good morning Floodwood students and staff. Today is Tuesday, November 1st.

Please stand and join in the Pledge of Allegiance.

I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it
stands, one Nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.

The school policy is to not have hats on in the school building. At the end of Q1, the hats will be
staying in the office if staff notice it on in the building.

Religious Release is for students that have parent permission to go. If you have changed your
mind and want to start attending religious release, you may with parent permission.   Also, once
you have signed up for a church that is the church you attend, not a different one. See someone in
the office if you need more information.

A Message from Mrs. LaCroe-
Seniors just a reminder that tonight is FAFSA night from 4-6pm in the Library. Mrs. LaCore and
Financial Aid representative will be here to assist in completing your FAFSA. All seniors and
their parents. Guardians are welcome to attend, you do not need to be in TRIO Talent Search to
get this assistance. Bring all the needed paperwork.

Just a reminder that the end of the quarter is this Friday November 4th. Make sure you have
turned in all of your work.

Picture Retakes are next Wednesday November 9th.

There will be an NHS meeting today during lunch.

We would like to wish a Happy Birthday to Carter Pancratz

Today’s Lunch is a Walking beef taco, cheese, lettuce, tomatoes, refried beans,  fruit and milk.

Tomorrow’s breakfast is French toast sticks, juice and milk.

Have a great day.




